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	                                            Ashley Awards


                Credit Winners			                         Students of the Week


 


7MS	M.Vickery					O.Palmer


7SA	E.Parry/M.McDonald				E.Cox


8A	C.Boow					C.Boow/T.Cannon


8JO	E.Given/K.Darley/R.Hughes			E.Given


9GG	K.Russell					H.Corrigan


9KD	H.Williams					H.Williams


10L	A.Glover					K.Watson


10LG	No File						No Student of the Week


11AK	L.Kelly/K.Oram				N.Nield


11RS	H.Collins					H.Collins











Ashley Action!


Year 8 students have produced some excellent examples of Diwali Lamps made out of clay and have painted them as part of their RE lesson. Diwali 2020 will be celebrated on Saturday, November 14 this year. Diwali, also known as Indian festival of lights, celebrated during the Hindu Lunisolar month Kartika.  It is one of the most popular Hindu festivals that symbolizes the spiritual "victory of light over darkness, good over evil and knowledge over ignorance”.


DoodleMaths - Top Doodlers for last week were: C.Burrows/N.Bell/E.Given/K.Darley/N.Moutray/A.Glover/A.Lynskey/C.Musa/K.Oram/D.James/C.Vickery


A special mention to Ella for working every day, for a year on her DoodleMaths. Well done!


7LA are in our new school which is based on the site of the Heath in Runcorn. All children have settled in well and are enjoying their new classroom and the outside facilities. They also love the three afternoons spent in their school in Widnes and are very much part of Ashley school life.


Mock Exam week is from 16th November 2020. Students involved will receive their timetables this week. It is mainly Year 11 and 6th Form students involved.


Parents/carers, please see the newsletter link page for Fit 4 Life Bite Size Sessions that you can take part in via Skype this November/December.


As of Monday 9th November, we will be asking students to wear face masks in school when they are moving between lessons and when they are not in their ‘bubbled’ social spaces. Letters have been sent home informing you of this and it is also on the website.
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And Finally…


�Please keep checking the website and Facebook page for any updates. Stay safe.�


Please keep familiarising yourselves with the Covid-19 Absence; A Quick Guide for Parents. This


can be found on the school website and newsletter link page.


���Website - � HYPERLINK "http://www.ashleyschool.com/" �http://www.ashleyschool.com/� Twitter - � HYPERLINK "https://twitter.com/Ashley_School" \o "‎@Ashley_School on Twitter" �@Ashley_School����
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